Georgia Power Company
333 Pedmont Avenue
Atlarta, Georgia 30308

Telephone 404 5266526
Mailing Address
Post Office Box 4545
Atlanta, Georgia 30302
Georgia Power
L. 7. Gucwa ¢ ' ol 1
Manager Nucitear Engineering
and Chief Nuciear Engineer m84-488

October 1, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5
EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
OFFSITE DOSE CALCULATION MANUAL AND
PROCESS (ONTROL PROGRAM SUBMITTAL

Gentlemen:

As requested by NUREG 0473 (Standard Radiological Effluent Technical
Specifications for BWRs), Georgia Power Company (GPC) hereby submits for your
review the Offsite Dose Calculation Marnual (ODCM) and Process Control Program
(PCP) for the Bdwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. GPC commited to the
submittal of the ODOM and the PCP by aur August 1, 1984 letter.

Very truly yours,
s \ 4
\71)\ > /‘ )C"M-" ~
//\ L. T. Qucwa
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MJB
Enclosures
xc: H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector

J. P. O'Reilly, (NRC-Region II)
J. L. Ledbetter
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